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Press release  1st March 2007 

Baptism of a baby giraffe 
Erasmus program celebrates its 20th anniversary this year. Part of the celebration is a 
baptism of a baby giraffe that will be named after Erasmus - „Erasmina“.  Students of VSE 
and CVUT organized the whole event. 
 
„It’s a great success that we have been granted this opportunity. Erasmina will work as a link between 
students and as a gesture of gratitude we should make the start of her giraffe-life easier. Therefore, 
we decided to make a collection for her“, says Martina Chládová, the main „giraffe“ coordinator and 
member of Buddy System. „Students can contribute during Nation2Nation parties every Tuesday or in 
Buddy System office at RB 548. 
  
The baptism will be held on 24th March at the Prague ZOO in African pavilion. Beginning is scheduled 
for 13:30. Along with the baptism, there will be a stand providing information about Erasmus program 
and the whole afternoon will be accompanied by band Zlatý Voči. 

 

More information: 

Martina Chládová 
International Relations Department 
 

e-mail:  martina.chladova@buddysystem.cz 

 


